
 
 San Mateo County: Department of Public Works  

NOTICE OF MEETING  
Public Scoping Meeting – Please join us!  
September 17th, 7:00pm – 8:30 PM  
455 County Center, First Floor, Room 101, Redwood City  
 
The County of San Mateo Department of Public Works and the County Health System, Behavioral Health 
and Recovery Services propose to replace the outdated three-story Cordilleras Mental Health Center 
building with smaller residential structures and a campus center building located at 200 Edmonds Road in 
unincorporated San Mateo County. The San Mateo Department of Public Works is preparing an 
Environmental Impact Report (EIR) to assess the potential impacts of the project. The County is holding 
public scoping meeting to provide the public an opportunity to learn about the project and provide 
comments on potential issues that should be considered during the preparation of the EIR. For more 
information contact Rob Kalkbrenner, Capital Projects Manager. Email: rkalkbrenner@smcgov.org 
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